
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

COMMISSION OF SILICON VALLEY CLEAN WATER  
 

--------------- 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
OF AUGUST 14, 2025 

 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Commission of Silicon 
Valley Clean Water scheduled to be held on August 14, 2025, commencing at 8:00 a.m. 
in the Pelican Conference Room, Administrative Offices, 1400 Radio Road, Redwood 
City, California, has been cancelled. The next Commission Meeting is scheduled to be 
held on September 11, 2025, 8:00 a.m. at the above place and address. 
 
 
Dated: ___________ 
 
 
 By: __________________________  
        Matthew P. Zucca 
        Manager 
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